



1. Read the sentence. Choose the sign that best describes it.

1. You must not play with the service dog.

**Danger!
Keep out!**

Don't pet the dog.
Service dog working.

Caution!
Children at play.

2. You can only park your car here for a limited amount of time.

For sale by the owner.

**Pay parking. 15 minute
limit.**

**In case of fire, use the
stairs.**

3. This house is being sold by the person who owns it.

**Danger!
Keep out!**

No laughing. No smiling.
Respect the guards on duty.

For sale by the owner.

4. Do not use the elevator during a fire.

**In case of fire, use the
stairs.**

Caution!
Children at play.

**Changing of the Guard
starts at 11 a.m.**

5. Do not enter this building.

**Pay parking. 15 minute
limit.**

**Danger!
Keep out!**

Don't pet the dog.
Service dog working.

Read the story.

Every morning, Sam gets up at 6 o'clock. He takes a shower. Then, his mother calls him to have breakfast. On Mondays, Mom serves the pancakes he likes. On Wednesdays and Fridays, he has science class, which is Sam's favorite because his teacher, Mr. Thompson, gives them time to work on their projects. Sam and his teammates, Dora and Simon, work on their volcano project. Soon, they will be ready to show everyone how volcanoes erupt. On Tuesday and Thursday afternoons, Sam has soccer practice. He is the best goalkeeper on the team. On the weekends, he usually goes to the beach or a museum. Sam is a busy boy.

Select True if the sentence is correct or False if it is incorrect.

True

False

Sam wakes up at 7 o'clock.

Sam has soccer practice on Thursday and Tuesday afternoons.

He takes a shower before eating breakfast.

Sam has science class and soccer practice on the same days.

Dora and Simon are Sam's soccer teammates.



Read the paragraph.

The fox is an animal that eats almost anything and survives well living next to farms and urban areas. We can find these animals in almost every habitat: sea cliffs, sand dunes, high mountains, and the woods. They are great hunters that can feed on rodents, rabbits, birds, fruits, vegetables, fish, frogs, and even worms. The red fox has a bushy red tail with a white tip, and it has large ears and a narrow nose. Their fur's color goes from red to brown, with a mix of shades between those two colors. During springtime, cubs are born and stay with their mother for two weeks. The female fox feeds them until autumn when the cubs are old enough to live on their own.

a) Choose the best title for the story.

All About the Red Fox

The Wonderful Falcon

The Fox Can Eat Anything

b) Which habitat are red foxes not found in?

high mountains

the woods

hot deserts

c) What color is the tip of a red fox's tail?

black

red

white

d) In which season are the cubs old enough to live on their own?

spring

summer

autumn

e) Who feeds the cubs until they are old enough to live on their own?

the female fox

the male fox

both parents



